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14th June 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Welcome to the first of what will be a weekly email from now until the end of term. 
 
We are currently in the process of speaking to all the Year 6 teachers and gathering as much 
information as we can about your sons and daughters. This is invaluable and helps us start to get 
to know the students and be able to support them as they move from Year 6 to Year 7 to ensure 
that your child has as smooth a transition into secondary as possible.  
 
Primary schools will be focusing on getting students ‘secondary school ready’, which will be 
about developing their confidence and social skills. We will then build on this when they come to 
us for their Induction Day on the 3rd of July and when they start with us in September.  
 
Over the coming weeks we will share lots of information about the transition process and look 
forward to welcoming you to the Imberhorne School community.  
 
On the Transition page of the website, you can find answers to some frequently asked questions. 
If you have a question that is not answered by our website, then please contact us and we will 
direct it to the most relevant person to assist you. 
http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/content/transition-year-6-year-7   
 
Please can I ask that if you have not returned your admissions forms yet, that you do this as soon 
as possible. Please find below a link to downloadable copies for your convenience. 
http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/sites/default/files/Admission%20Form%20A.pdf  
http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/sites/default/files/Acceptance%20form%20Secondary%202024%20
%28WSCC%20logo%29.pdf  
 
Finally, I would like to highlight a few key dates for your diary: 
• Induction Day for Students – Wednesday 3rd July 8.30am to 2.30pm 
• Briefing Evening for Parents – Wednesday 3rd July 6.15pm to 7.30pm 
 
If you have any questions, there are many people available to help so please don’t hesitate to 
contact us.  
SENDCo                                            Mrs Ceri Price                    cprice@imberhorne.co.uk   
Transport & Medical Welfare      Mrs Sandra Cook               scook@imberhorne.co.uk  
Head of Year 7                                Mr Dan Moore                   dmoore@imberhorne.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
Mrs Emma Best 
DSL and Senior Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


